
   

 

 
 

City Council Memorandum 
 

 

To:  Mayor Manier & City Council 

From:  Jim Culotta, City Administrator 

Date:  July 3, 2017 

Re:  NPDES Permit Fees  

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

BACKGROUND 

The City is in receipt of three (3) invoices from the Illinois Environmental Protection Agency in 

the total amount of $26,000. These charges are for annual National Pollutant Discharge 

Elimination System permit fees and are budgeted city expenses.  

 

The amounts of:  

• $15,000 is attributable to STP #2  

• $10,000 is attributable to STP #1  

• $1,000 is attributable to Storm Water 

 

The fees are due by August 4, 2017. 

 

 

 

REQUESTED ACTION 

Staff recommends authorization to make payment as described above. 

 

 

 


